Hello,

We look forward to seeing you at the 2015 CEE Academy Distinguished Alumni Reception, Dinner and
Induction Ceremony on Thursday, October 8 at Cal Memorial Stadium on the Berkeley campus. The
cocktail reception will begin at 5:30pm, with dinner to follow at 6:30pm. Below are the directions to the
stadium.

Directions UC Berkeley Memorial Stadium, Gate 2

Take Highway 80 to the University Avenue exit, go east up University to the campus, turn right onto
Oxford Street. Continue to Channing Way and turn left. Continue to Piedmont Avenue, turn left and
proceed around the traffic circle and exit north on to Piedmont Avenue, continue on Piedmont Avenue
to the Gate 2 entrance of the stadium, across the street from the Haas School of Business. Valet
attendants will be available on Piedmont Avenue at Gate 2 to park your car.

If you are not driving, you still need to enter the stadium at Gate 2, the only gate open for this event.
The most direct way to reach Gate 2 is via Piedmont Avenue; all other gates will be locked. Ushers will
be at Gate 2 to greet you and direct you to the University Club.

For Those Attending the CEE Distinguished Lecture in the Bechtel Engineering Center:

If you are attending the CEE Distinguished Lecture prior to this event; please reserve your seat(s) by
registering, or contact bears@berkeley.edu. Follow the same driving and parking directions as above.
Valet service will be available starting at 2:30 pm. Shuttle bus loop service from the Stadium to the
Bechtel Engineering Center will also be available beginning at 2:30pm. The lecture, featuring Dr.
Elizabeth Hausler Strand, will be held from 3:30 - 4:30pm. Refreshments will be provided following the
lecture. The shuttle will provide transportation back to the stadium for the Academy reception and
dinner.

CEE Distinguished Lecture:

Dr. Elizabeth Hausler Strand

“Disaster-Resilient Building and Economic Development in Emerging Nations”
Thursday, October 8, 2015, 3:30 - 4:30pm

Sibley Auditorium, Bechtel Engineering Center, UC Berkeley

We look forward to seeing you there.



